To: Property Manager
401 Cocoanut Row

Re: Cocoanut Row Road Closure
Thursday, September 27, 2018 — Friday, September 28, 2018

Date of notice: Thursday, August 23, 2018

IMPORTANT NOTICE

Please be advised that Cocoanut Row will be closed to pedestrian and vehicle
traffic starting 9:00AM on Thursday, September 27, 2018 until 6:00PM on Friday,
September 28, 2018 between Worth Avenue and Peruvian Avenue. The purpose of
this road closure is to allow crane access during the installation of an emergency
backup generator at 405 Cocoanut Row. During the road closure, the entrance to
401 Coconut Row along Peruvian Avenue will not be affected. Residents and staff
should be advised to use this entrance during this time.

The Cocoanut Row entrance will have limited controlled access during this time.
The area will have a dedicated security patrol assisted by Town of Palm Beach

Police.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact Paul Reilly at 561.719.6259.

Best Regards,
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R. Scott Lesé
General Manager



